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March 14, 2024

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
MAINTENANCE & SNOW REMOVAL FOR KINGS ESTATE PARK DISTRICTS

The Town of Warwick is seeking proposals for maintenance and snow removal for Kings Estate
Park District with the following specifications:

1. Maintenance of all grass at recreation sites. Open common space will also be maintained
during the growing season, from the first day of May through the final day of October on a weekly
basis.

2. Bush hogging of grass and high weeds three times a year, occurring at the beginning,
middle and end of the growing season on all areas not able to be mowed around the detention pond.

3. Maintenance of all mulched beds.

4. Snow will be removed from behind and in front of all mailbox clusters. The parking lot
on Darin Road will be maintained after the DPW has plowed the approaching roadway.

5. The pick-up and removal of garbage from cans and streets on a monthly basis.

Proposals are due on April 9, 2024 by 10:00 a.m. to the Town of Warwick,
Attention: Town Clerk’s Office, 132 Kings Highway, Warwick, New York 10990.

Sincerel:

Jesse Dwyer
Town Supervisor

JD/b




NOTICE TO BID

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Warwick, will receive sealed bids
at the Town Hall, 132 Kings Highway, Warwick, NY for the following: Proposals Maintenance
& Snow Removal for Kings Estate Park Districts

Specifications for the bids may be emailed to you upon request or printed at townofwarwick.org.
All sealed bids must be received by Tuesday, April 9, 2024 by 10:00am at which time these
proposals will be opened and read.

All bidding shall be subject to the provisions of the General Municipal Law of the State of New
York, as amended, and the Town Board reserves the right to accept a proposal that it considers to
be in the best interest of the Town of Warwick.

BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD
OF THE TOWN OF WARWICK, NEW YORK
EILEEN ASTORINO, TOWN CLERK

March 20, 2024




